[Insert your organization’s logo]

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

National Osteopathic Medicine (NOM) Week highlights 
150 years of distinctive whole-person care

Contact:
[Insert name and contact information]

(City, State), (Date)—National Osteopathic Medicine (NOM) Week, set for April 14-20, 2025, celebrates the significant contributions of nearly 200,000 osteopathic physicians (DOs) and medical students providing whole-person care for millions of patients nationwide. This year, NOM Week activities honor the 150th anniversary of osteopathic medicine, which has evolved to become one of the fastest-growing segments of health care.
[Your state] is home to more than [# of DOs] DOs who practice in every specialty and combine their medical expertise with a whole-person approach centered on listening to and partnering with their patients. In addition, [your state] plays a critical role in educating and training future U.S. physician work force members who attend [list any osteopathic medical schools located in your state]. 
Over the past 150 years, the osteopathic medical profession has grown exponentially and today represents approximately 11% of all physicians and more than 28% of all medical students in the U.S. More prospective physicians than ever before are pursuing careers as DOs, with nearly 40,000 medical students attending 42 colleges of osteopathic medicine across 67 campuses. 
DOs hold some of the most distinguished positions in medicine today, caring for current and past U.S. presidents, overseeing the NASA medical team and leading some of the nation’s top-ranked hospitals and health systems. 
To find a DO in your area, visit https://findado.osteopathic.org/.
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